Sabrina Robertson

From: Shanea Jones

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 1:37 PM
To: Sabrina Robertson

Subject: FW: TDC Beach Dollars

Shanea Jones

County Manager

Nassau County Board of County Commissioners
96135 Nassau Place, Suite 1

Yulee, FL 32097

{(904) 530-6010

From: Len Kreger [mailto:lkreger@fbfl.org]
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 6:49 PM

To: Shanea Jones; Patti Clifford

Cc: Dale Martin; Tammi Bach

Subject: RE: TDC Beach Dollars

Last e-mail on this today:

A non federal share of $1.6 Million Breakdown.
FDEP: 46% $736,000

City: 27% $432,000

County: 27% $432,000

City is Nassau County Shore Protection Project Sponsor. | believe the procedure is the City will pay USACE and follow up
with FDEP and invoice County.

Should receive letter from USACE within days.

Len

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone orin

writing.




DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
JACKSONVILLE DISTRICT CORPS OF ENGINEERS
701 San Marco Bivd
JACKSONVILLE, FLLORIDA 32207-8175

REPLY TO

ATTENTION OF JUN 1 2 2@17

Programs and Project Management Division

Mr. Dale L. Martin

City Manager

City of Fernandina Beach
204 Ash Street

Fernandina Beach, FL. 32034

Dear Mr. Martin:

Pursuant to Article VI — Method of Payment (B.2.) of the Project Cooperation
Agreement executed on September 28, 2007, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
(Corps) is hereby requesting $1,419,355.00 in non-Federal funds by August 1, 2017 for
advertisement, award, and estimated Corps oversight and management of the 2017
Periodic Nourishment of the Nassau County Shore Protection Project.

The non—Federé! funds are required prior to advertisement of the construction,
contract which is scheduled to start on August 8, 2017. We request these funds be
deposited via electronic funds or wire transfer. Wire transfer information is enclosed.

If you have any further questions regarding this or need additional information,
please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Beau Corbett at 904-232-1463 or by e-mail at
beau.j.corbett@usace.army.mil.

Sincerely,

V4,
r/ W.@——- e
Mike F?enacker, RPA
Chief, Water Resources Branch




